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NM 6 in Village of Los Lunas  
To Receive Sidewalk Facelift 

 
Los Lunas – The New Mexico Department of Transportation District Three 
Office and contractor G. Sandoval Construction will begin work in the Village of 
Los Lunas this Monday, February 20th. The project is scheduled for 75 calendar 
days and should wrap up by May 4th, 2012. 
 
The $315K project from approximately Los Cerritos to Los Lentes, will consist of 
miscellaneous paving, curb & gutter with sidewalk, permanent signing and other 
miscellaneous construction. ADA components will also be included in the project. 
 
There will be some lane closures during the project and efforts will be made to 
avoid westbound and eastbound peak times. 
 
For more information, contact NMDOT District 3 PIO, Phil Gallegos at 505-798-
6645. 
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